Please support HB5018!!!
My name is Dean ODonnell. | am the liquor agent for store 1177, W Salem & 1203, Detroit. Like the State of Oregon, we also have

ever increasing expenses, many of which are mandated by the State of Oregon policies. We are the worker bees that provide the
state with revenue from liquor sales. The time is now to allow liquor agents of Oregon to continue to serve the residents with
professionally operated stores. We can not survive without adjustments to the compensation levels. Please vote yes on HB5018!!
Sincerely,

Dean ODonnell
Agent 1177 W Salem and 1203 Detroit



